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Harbor Planning Program 


Notice of Public Hearing and Submission of Municipal Harbor Plan Amendment for the 

Charlestown Navy Yard pursuant to the requirements of the Secretary's Decision on City of 

Bostot~ Request for Approval of the Boston Hurhorj>irrk Plutr, dated May 22, 1991, and the 


Municipal Harbor Planning Regulations, 301 CMR 23.00 


In accordance with applicable regulations at 301 CMR 23.00 and the Secretary's 1991 
Harborpark Plan Decision, the Boston Redevelopment Authority (BRA) has submitted a 
Municipal Harbor Plan (MHP) Amendment for the Charlestown Navy Yard. consisting of a 
Wutei$ront Activation Network Plun for flre Charlestown Nuvy Yurd and a U'ufer-Dependent Use 
Munugernent Plun for fhe Churlestowtr Nury Yurd, for review by the Secretary of the Executive 
Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EEA). 

Public comments on the MHP Amendment will be accepted through July 11, 2007. The 
Secretary of EEA will conduct a public hear~ng on the MHP Amendment on June 27,2007 from 
6:00 to 8:00 p.m. The hearing will be held at: 

Boston Redevelopment Authority, Room 900 

Boston City Hall 

1 City Hall Square 


Boston. MA 02201 


Individuals can obtain copies of the MHP from the Boston Redeveloprne~~l Authority, at 617- 
91 8-4323. Individuals interested in receiving copies are advised to call in advance, as there may 
be a fee charged to cover the cost of printing and mailing. Copies of the MHP are available to 
read at the Boston Public Library, the Boston Harbormaster's office, and the Boston 
Redevelopment Authority, and electronically at: 
http://~~~.~it~~fio~t~n.ov/brdPlan~~incrJPla~~inqInitsIndividual.asp?action=Viewlnit&InitlD 
=10'). 

Copies of the state regulation under wh~ch the proposed planning program will be evaluated (301 
CMR 23.00) can be obtained at the State Bookstore, Room 1 16, State House, Boston, MA 
02133, or electronically at: http://www.mass gov/czm/regs/23.pdf. 

Public comments should be addressed to CZM, 25 I Causeway Street, Boston, MA 021 14-2136, 
Attn: Charlestown Navy Yard. Further information regarding the public hearing and the 
comment process can be obtained by calling (6 17) 626- 1209. 

http://~~~.~it~~fio~t~n.ov/brdPlan~~incrJPla~~inqInitsIndividual.asp?action=Viewlnit&InitlD
http://www.mass
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